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How were the treatment locations selected?

In 2022, Main Roads Western Australia (MRWA) identified Broome and Marmion Street as Healthy Street trial sites in consultation with the Town of Cottesloe. Treatment locations were then identified and selected through consultation with the community and relevant stakeholders. 
What happens next?

The preferred concept will be presented together with public consultation feedback to the Council to adopt a final concept for funding request to MRWA for detailed design and construction.
What treatments are being considered?

Please refer to the Concept Plan attached within the document project library.
Where do I direct other questions?

Please email engineering@cottesloe.wa.gov.au 
What is the first phase (if one)?

Detailed Design (subject to MRWA funding approval.)
Why are there multiple treatments being considered for my street?

Regular spacing of traffic calming treatments is necessary to maintain a safe speed profile. The proposed treatments aim to lower the traffic speed to enhance safety and create healthier environment.
How will the other off-road infrastructure improvements be addressed?
These improvements will be addressed as part of the Town’s asset renewal works.
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